
                                         

OFFICE OF THE Pr. COMMISSIONER OF CUSTOMS (GENERAL)
CORRESPONDENCE SECTION, 3rd FLOOR, OLD BUILDING,

NEW CUSTOM HOUSE, BALLARD ESTATE, MUMBAI-400001      
 

Date :14.09.2024
 

CIRCULAR
 
   Kind reference is invited to the circular dated 14.09.2024 issued vide F.No.
CGEWCC/Holiday-2024/2024-25 by the Central Government Employees Welfare Co-
Ordination Committee, Mumbai. Vide said Circular, it has been decided that the  holiday
on account of  Eid-e-Milad  will now be observed on 18.09.2024 (Wednesday) instead of
16.09.2024 (Monday).
 
2.   Accordingly all the office of the Mumbai Customs Zone 1 will remain open and
working on 16th September 2024 and the Public Holiday of Eid-e-Milad  will now be
observed on 18.09.2024 (Wednesday).
 
3.   This issues with the approval of the competent authority.
 
 
 
 
 

(Mazid Khan)
Joint Commissioner 
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